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Head tax reduction – what does it mean? 

SB 312 passed 
•  Reduces passenger tax from $46.00 to $34.50 
•  Offsets for existing local taxes 
•  Alaska Department of Commerce will conduct a 

review of: 
–  Tax rate review every 3 years 

•  How funds are being used and future needs 



Priorities for 2011 
create a positive business environment for tourism 

Cruise ship issues 
 - reduce the cost of doing business in Alaska 
- oppose inequitable taxation 

Emissions Control Area 
 - work with civic organizations to build coalition of concerned business 

leaders to communicate with the Governor and Alaska delegation 

Invest in marketing Alaska 
 - sustainable effective marketing plan 



Secure funding and support for  
South Denali Visitor Center 

 - letters of support for federal funding (road access to Curry Ridge area) 
 - utility corridor, power grid extension, infrastructure needs 
 - site visits with DNR, NPS, State Parks, local elected officials 



















Guess where? 



Thank you 


